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February 3, 2020 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

*Snack: Left overs😊 

*Show and Tell:  Thursday – Colton, Nolan, Wendell and Owen 

*Parent Readers: Wednesday – Anthony D. 

        Thursday – Jenny Wassermann  Please arrive at 9:40 am and bring 3 or 4 books. 

 

* Dads Night will be Thursday, February 27 from 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm (note time change).  Dads Night is a fun 

time for dads to come play at Preschool with their child.  We will have time to play, make a craft, and sing songs.  

We hope you will be able to join us! 

*Registration for next year has begun for current students and new students.  We hope all students eligible will 

be returning!  Please register so we know how many open spots we have.     

*We will celebrate Valentine’s Day at Preschool on Thursday, 2/13.  Please bring a Valentine for each student 

(26) with only the giver’s name on it.  It takes a long time to distribute the Valentines and too long if the 

Valentine has the recipient’s name on it!  Thanks! 

                                                                                                   

                                                                                                    

  

Language Arts 

We will be working on 

the symbol and sounds 

for the letter Q. 

Math 

We will be counting, 

working on number 

recognition and one-to 

one correspondence. 

Science 

Inclines 

 

Home Connection 

Recite familiar nursery 

rhymes and have your 

child fill in the rhyming 

words. 

 

Activities 

Theme: Fairy Tales 

Last week we made a pasta craft, celebrated Wicky Wacky 

Wednesday and had Parent/Teacher Conferences. 

This week we will decorate a mirror craft, make stick dwarves 

(Snow White), look for the missing pea (Princess and the Pea) 

and have a Jack and the Bean Stalk zip line for little dolls for 

Science. We also are starting to focus on one number each 

week starting with the number one. 

Enrichment:  This week will begin a new unit on Space.  We will 

walk to the library on Thursday.  Please dress your child for a 

walk in the cold. 

  


